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Kwalu’s Catania Dining chair is defined by its comfort 

and style. The well upholstered seat cushion and the tall 

supportive back and arms make this a very comfortable 

chair. Its tapered arms and legs deliver modern style. 

Crumbs are easily whisked away through the slightly 

visible cleanout. Available with a handgrip and available 

without arms, the Catania is exactly what you want for 

seating in fine or casual dining.

Model: CNIA1111

Durable Finish
Kwalu’s solid surface 
(1/8” thick) proprietary 
finish doesn’t have any 
of the drawbacks of 
wood. The frames are 
moisture impervious, 
g r a f f i t i - r e s i s t a n t , 
easy to clean and 
maintenance-free.

SEATCNIAF0223

23W    24.5D    38H    20SW    19SD    19SH    25AH

Steel Reinforced

Optional Handgrip

Tall Back Cushion
Our patented steel-
reinforced joint system  
uses over 20 pieces 
of steel in most Kwalu 
chairs. Stop ongoing 
and costly furniture 
replacement.

Available with handgrip.

Tall Back Cushion gives 
you the option to show-
case your preferred fa-
bric on the outside back 
of the chair.

Visible Cleanout

Optional Armless

Cleanout prevents build-
up of debris and provides 
for easy maintenance.

Available without arms.
Available with or without 
optional back stitching 
detail.

Optional Back Stitching 
Detail Optional casters avai-

lable on front legs 
only.  Not available for 
armless units.

Optional Casters


